
 
 

            

                                         Reopening of School 

 

 

 

 

29 October 2021 

Dear Parents  
 

 

In accordance with the Delhi Government's decision on reopening of schools, the School 
Management has decided to commence physical classes from Monday, 08 

November 2021 for the students of classes IV to VIII with 50% student strength. 
The school assures you that all the SOP guidelines issued by the Ministry of Health and 

Family Welfare with regard to hygiene and sanitization will be strictly adhered to at all 
levels.  

The students must also strictly follow all COVID protocols and guidelines set by the State 
Government, CBSE and the School. A close and constant check on wearing of masks and 

proper social distancing will be maintained throughout the school hours.  
The students must report to school at 8:30 a.m. in proper winter school uniform and 

carry minimal stationery items in a transparent plastic pouch, one/two notebooks, a water 
bottle and light snacks only. The classes will be held, both in online and offline mode from 

8:40 a.m. to 12:40 p.m. as per the timetable. 
Transportation facility will not be provided as of now. The parents should make their own 

pick up and drop off arrangements. 

Parental consent is a must to attend the school in hybrid mode. A Google Form is being 
shared to seek your consent. Kindly fill and submit it by Monday, 1 November 2021 before 

2:00p.m.  
 

Kindly click on the link given below to access the Google form.  Also upload the picture 
of the consent form attached herewith, duly signed by the parent in the Google form 

itself: https://forms.gle/YfzhMjrCZfZEE83A8 

 

 
The consent form, duly signed by the parent, must always be carried by the student in 

the school at all times. 
 

L V Sehgal  
Principal 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://forms.gle/YfzhMjrCZfZEE83A8


 
 

 
Consent Form 

 
 

 
 

I ---------------------- (parent of) ---------------------------of ----------------(Class/ 
Section) do hereby give my consent for my ward to attend the school from Monday, 08 

November 2021. 
I understand that this is purely on a voluntary basis. 

I also assure you that my ward will follow COVID appropriate behaviour at all times in 
the school and strictly adhere to all the safety instructions. I will also keep the school 

informed of any illness and will not send my child to school in such an event. 

 
 

 
Signature of the Parent: 

 
Name of the Parent: 

 
Contact number: 

 
Date: 

 
 

 


